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Angela Jones

From: Angela Jones
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 10:17 AM
To: ricky.oakley@hdengr.com; Kent Archer
Cc: 'Jonathan Dagley'; 'Evan Sanders'; stacey.cox@hdengr.com
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Wartburg WWTP Improvements - 2021 CDBG Project

Good morning Ricky, 
 
Since the project scope consists of replacing equipment in-kind, a formal preliminary project discussion will not be 
required. This email will serve as documentation the preliminary project discussion requirement has been met and given 
WPN 20.0757. If there are any changes in the project scope, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Angela 
 
 

 
Angela Jones, PE 
Division of Water Resources 
Engineering Services Unit 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 
615-762-7388 
Angela.Jones@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment 
 
 
 

From: ricky.oakley@hdengr.com <ricky.oakley@hdengr.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 2:50 PM 
To: Angela Jones <Angela.Jones@tn.gov>; Kent Archer <Kent.Archer@tn.gov> 
Cc: 'Jonathan Dagley' <jonathan@wartburgtool.com>; 'Evan Sanders' <esanders@cdpllc.com>; stacey.cox@hdengr.com 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Wartburg WWTP Improvements - 2021 CDBG Project 
 
Angela and Kent, 
 
The City is considering a WWTP improvements project for their 2021 CDBG Application.  I am requesting the required 
Pre-Application Conference with your office to discuss the anticipated project.  We all should be available after the 
holidays for the Meeting. 
 
Thanks and stay safe. 
 
Ricky 
615-440-7961 


